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Sixth Form Newsletter – April 2024 Edition 

 

We hope this newsletter finds you well and filled with anticipation for the exciting 

developments ahead. As we stride into the future, we're thrilled to share the latest updates 

on our plans for the much-anticipated Salvatorian Sixth Form. 

At Salvatorian College, we believe in providing a holistic educational journey that nurtures 

students' growth academically, socially, personally and spiritually. Our Sixth Form will be an 

extension of this commitment, offering a unique blend of academic rigor, personal 

development opportunities, and tailored support to equip our students for their journey 

beyond secondary education. We are excited to report that we had over 110 applications 

to our Sixth Form for September 2024 and students received their offer letter before the 

Easter break.  

In this newsletter, we'll delve into the key updates of our Sixth Form plans, including: 

Curriculum Excellence: We're dedicated to offering a diverse range of subjects tailored to 

students' interests and aspirations. From traditional academic subjects to innovative 

courses, our curriculum will empower students to explore their passions and excel in their 

chosen paths. We plan to offer 17 subjects and the Extended Qualification Project (EPQ) 

as an additional qualification for those who would like to develop a useful range of extra 

study skills.  

Option A Option B Option C Option D 

Design: 3D Studies 

Economics 

Sociology 

Mathematics 

Business Studies 

Chemistry 

Mathematics 

Psychology 

BTEC Business 

Physical Education 

Physics  

Politics  

Philosophy (new) 

Biology  

Computer Science 

Further Maths 

Geography 

History 
 

Enrichment Programmes: Beyond the 

classroom, our Sixth Form experience will be 

enriched with extracurricular activities, 

leadership opportunities, and community 

engagement initiatives. We believe in 

fostering well-rounded individuals who are 

not only academically proficient but also 

socially conscious and resilient. In addition to 

the 16-19 bursary, we will offer the highest 

attaining students an opportunity to apply 

for the Scholarship Programme (see across). 
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Personalized Support: Recognizing that each student is unique, we're committed to 

providing personalized support to help every individual thrive. Whether it's academic 

guidance, career counselling, or pastoral care, our dedicated team will be there every 

step of the way to support students in achieving their goals. 

(https://www.theaccessproject.org.uk/ See the Access Project website for more 

information on the support we will provide).  

State-of-the-Art Facilities: Our Sixth Form will be housed in new facilities equipped with the 

latest resources and technology to enhance the learning experience. From well-equipped 

classrooms to dedicated study spaces, we're creating an environment conducive to 

academic excellence and personal growth. 

Partnerships and Opportunities: We're excited to collaborate with universities, businesses, 

and organizations to provide our students with valuable opportunities for internships, work 

placements, and further education. These partnerships will broaden students' horizons and 

prepare them for the ever-evolving demands of the future. 

Dates for your calendar: 

Tuesday 28th March – Offer letters – If you would like to discuss your offers, contact Mr Evans 

in school or email sixthform@salvatorian.harrow.sch.uk  

Friday 21st June – Sixth Form Transition Day – A Level Taster Sessions and a chance to meet 

staff. Sign up details will be published in May 

Thursday 22nd August –Enrolment Day (GCSE Results Day) – Sixth Form Staff will be present 

on results day to offer guidance and assist students in enrolment to Salvatorian Sixth Form.  

Wednesday 4th September – Induction Day – First day back for Sixth Form students.  

As we embark on this journey together, we invite you to stay connected and engaged 

with our Sixth Form developments. Your feedback and input are invaluable as we strive to 

create a Sixth Form experience that exceeds expectations and empowers every student 

to reach their full potential. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and here's to an exciting future ahead! 

 

Warm regards, 

Mr D Evans 

Deputy Headteacher 

Head of Sixth Form 
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